Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Carpe Diem Community Solutions, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, December 8, 2016, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., ET
PLACE: University of Florida IFAS North Florida Research and Education Center, 155 Research Road, Quincy
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This project will evaluate a proposed new two-lane facility in Gadsden County that will begin at State Road (S.R.) 267 (Pat Thomas Parkway) and end at S.R. 10/U.S. 90. The purpose of this project is to evaluate additional capacity options outside of downtown Quincy to re-route truck traffic from the downtown square, enhance mobility for economic growth, and increase evacuation route options in coordination with the North Quincy Loop. The alignment and tie-in point at S.R. 267 (Pat Thomas Parkway) has not been determined, and the tie-in point at S.R. 10/U.S. 90 is at the intersection with Ralph Strong Road and S.R. 269. This proposed facility is referred to as the South Quincy Loop and if constructed is planned to be approximately 3 miles long.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager, Kimberly Stephens, P.E., at (850)415-9015 or kistephens@hntb.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Kimberly Stephens, P.E., at the above phone number or email address. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Ian Satter, District Three Public Information Director, toll-free at 1(888)638-0250, ext. 1205 or at ian.satter@dot.state.fl.us.
